
 
 
 

Dear Community Business and Families, 
 

We could not be more thrilled to welcome back our teachers and students for what is sure to be 
an incredible 2021-2022 school year!  This summer we have been busy preparing for the 
upcoming year and can’t wait to announce the fun plans we have for our students and 
community – none of which would be possible without amazing and generous sponsors! 
 
We are excited to invite you to join the Bear Branch Elementary School PTO through our 
business and family sponsorship program.  Your sponsorship will help purchase spirit shirts for 
students and teachers, upgrades to our campus, teacher appreciation, critical classroom 
supplies, fund programs such as field trips and assemblies, and enrich our students with 
opportunities they might not otherwise experience. 

 
Please see the attached information about this year’s sponsorship levels and associated 
benefits for your family or business.  Our upper level sponsorships are limited due to printing 
timelines, and are taken on a first-come, first-serve basis.  We will provide a donation receipt 
letter for you, which includes our tax-exempt ID number for your records.  Please feel free to 
contact us with any questions you may have or to discuss other ways you can support our 
school. 

 
BBES PTO is dedicated to making our school the most nurturing place we possibly can for our 
kids, teachers, and families – no matter where this school year takes us.  On behalf of the PTO, 
we thank you for your time and consideration.  Your support truly makes a difference in the 
lives of our students and teachers. 

 
Thank you, 

 
 

Mechelle Schleider 
Bear Branch Elementary School 
PTO President 
281-825-7645 

  bbesptoinfo@gmail.com 

Samantha Reiter 
Bear Branch Elementary School 
PTO Vice-President 
281-217-8112 
bbesptoinfo@gmail.com 
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2021-2022 Bear Branch Business Sponsorship Program 
 

 
 

 Platinum Gold Silver Bronze Other 

Sponsorship 
Amount 

$1000 $850 $500 $250 $100 

Sponsorship 
Deadline 

August 15 October 15 October 31 February 1 February 1 

Business logo, 
name, and link 
displayed on 
our website 

 
✓ 

 
✓ 

 
✓ 

 
✓ 

 

✓ 

Recognition in 
2021-2022 
Yearbook 

 
✓ 

 
✓ 

 
✓ 

 
✓ 

 
 

Marketing 
at Spring 
fundraising 
event(s) 

 
 

✓ 

 
 

✓ 

 
 

✓ 

 
 

 

 

Logo displayed 
on fence 
banner 

 

✓ 

 

✓ 

 
 

  

Logo on 500+ 
spirit shirts 
worn by all 
staff and 
students 

 
 

✓ 

    



 
 
 

2021-2022 Bear Branch Business Sponsorship Program 
Thank you for supporting our PTO!  Please complete this form and mail it along with your 

check to the address below. Please contact us if you prefer to have a board member pick up 
your donation.  Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions. 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE! 
 
 
 

Company Name  

Contact Person  

Phone Number  

Mailing Address  

Physical Address (if 
different from above) 

 

Email address  

Company Website  

Sponsorship Level  

 
 

Please email your logo artwork to bbesptoinfo@gmail.com 
 

Please drop off or mail this completed form and a check (made payable to BBES PTO) to: 
Bear Branch Elementary School 

Attention: PTO President 
8909 FM 1488 

Magnolia, Texas 77354 
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	THANK YOU FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE!

